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New! 

 

Ken Harris is First Recipient  

of Exemplary Service Award 
 

 

 

FUTUREtakes is pleased to name Ken Harris as the first recipient of its newly inaugurated 

Exemplary Service Award.  Ken’s selection was based primarily on his distinguished service to the US 

National Capital Chapter and the greater World Future Society (WFS) continuing long after his term of 

office as chapter president – service that itself inspired this new award. 

 

Unlike many organizational past presidents who remain on governing bodies, often serving as 

little more than advisors (who by definition volunteer others to do things, at least implicitly), Ken went on 

to assume the thankless jobs of chapter treasurer and event registrar and also launched the chapter’s 

Futurist Book Group.  Additional information about his chapter service is available in “Meet a Member,” 

Summer-Fall 2006 issue.  In post-presidential service to organizations, Ken sets the example. 

 

Members in good standing of any WFS chapter who have distinguished themselves in service to 

their respective chapters and/or to the greater WFS, above and beyond performing the duties normally 

associated with their respective offices, are eligible for the Exemplary Service Award.  The award will be 

presented on an “as earned” basis, with as many or as few awards as appropriate.  It is not an annual 

award or otherwise linked to a particular timeframe, nor is it an automatic formality for officeholders.  

Send your nominations to info@futuretakes.org. 
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